Jennifer S. Bethune
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From: Town Erwin Manager

Sent: Thursday, June 23, 2022 9:49 AM

To: Central Permitting

Subject: 181 Armstrong Street- swimming pool

Good Morning,

I'tried to log into TrakiT to update the permit for the swimming pool at 181 Armstrong Street. The Town is okay with
both options that have been discussed. Having the water pumped into a truck and hauled off when the pool needs to be
drained. We are also okay with an emergency pump to drain the water into the yard as long as it is not dumped into the
pond at the bottom of the hill or any adjacent property owners. If you need any other information please let me know.

Thanks,
Snow Bowden

Snow Bowden

Town Manager

Town of Erwin

P.O. Box 459

Erwin, NC 28339
910-591-4200
townmanager@erwin-nc.org

Pursuant to the Freedom of Information-Privacy Acts (FOIPA) and North Carolina General Statutes Chapter 132, Public
Records, this electronic mail message and any attachments hereto, as well as any electronic mail message(s) sent in
response to it may be considered public record and as such subject to request and review by anyone at any time.



